
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Help us repair our adventure playground!  

Sadly, part of our adventure 

playground broke at the end of 

last term. The PTA have kindly 

offered to help fund the repairs but 

we would really like your help to 

raise the rest of the money to get it 

fixed. 

It will cost £2,350 to replace the 

broken wooden beams. We know 

that this is a lot of money but all of 

the children at Mawnan School 

really love the adventure and we are really missing the climbing wall.   

We will be having a non-uniform day on Thursday 21st October to raise some 

money. We would love your generous donations!  

From Mawnan School council 
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Using our God-given gifts to let our light shine  

Friday 15th October 2021 -   Newsletter  

Please put these dates in your diaries:  

 

OCT 2021 

Thurs 21st: Oppie Class Church Visit 

Thurs 21st: Non Uniform Day 

Friday 22nd: School Closure Day 

25th – 29th: HALF TERM 

 

NOV 2021 

Mon 1st: Term Starts 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, none of our classes reached our 

attendance target of 98% this week.  

Oppie –  96.75%        0 - late 

Topper –  91.67% 0 - late 

Pico –   92.86% 0 - late 

Fusion –  95.76% 0 – late 

Dart –   97.73% 1 - late 

Well done Dart Class for having the highest attendance 

this week.  

 

 



 
 

We’ve had another fantastic week at school. It is such a pleasure to see the 

children so immersed in their learning and thoroughly enjoying the 

challenges, experiences and new knowledge that our curriculum provides. 

It is sad that we are still not able to be together as a whole school 

community and we are very sorry that we are still not able to welcome 

parents into school. The photos below are of our current hall displays. We’re 

all letting our lights shine together! 

Mawnan School remains a very positive, engaging and happy community 

and we are already looking forward to next week.  

Have a great weekend,  

Miss Pridmore  
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Topper Class 
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Pico Class 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dart Class  
 

 

 



 
 

Penryn Partnership Sports Leagues  

A huge congratulations to our Football and Netball teams who did so well in 

their league matches again this week. 

Football:  

Mawnan 3 – 2 Stithians 

Mawnan 1 – 1 Mylor 

 

Netball:   

Mawnan 10 – 3 Mylor  

 

Thank you to our coaches and thank you to parents for the lifts and support! 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings  

Our first round of parent teacher meetings for this academic year will be 

taking place on the week beginning Monday 15th November on zoom. We 

will provide you with more details and appointment dates and times after 

the half term.  

 

 

Reception 2022 

If you have or know a family with a child born between 1 September 2017 

and 31 August 2018, online applications can now be made for a place in 

next year’s Reception classes.  

https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx 

The deadline for applications is Wednesday 15 January 2022.  

We have booked in a number of dates for school tours for respective 

parents. If you know anyone who’d like to join us please ask them to phone 

the school office.    

https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


